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Book Week - ‘Find Your Treasure!’ 
Last Thursday all classes visited the Town Library to participate in 
Book Week activities. I enjoyed going with the Perch class and listening 
to the stories being read.  
Thankyou to the Town Library Staff for involving our school in Book 
Week Celebrations. 
 

 
Wentworth Show - School Items 
Congratulations to all students who completed craft, needlework and 
fine art entries for the show. It was rewarding to see so many of our 
students receive prizes. 
Thank you to classroom teachers for programming and coordinating 
your class entries. 
Many thanks must also go to Janet Smith and Wendy Searle for  
coordinating our school display. 
 
MDPSSA Athletics Carnival -  Friday 31st August  
Good luck to everyone competing this Friday at the MDPSSA Carnival. Permission 
notes were sent home last week and need to be returned. If there is any parent or carer 
that would like to travel on the bus please contact the school.  
Mr Weinert and Ms Smith will be at the Carnival. 
 
Fathers Day Stall - Thursday 30th August 
This Thursday the Student Leaders will be coordinating a Stall for students to purchase 
something for a special male in their life. Prices will range from $1 to $5 per item.  
All students will be limited to purchasing items up to the value of $5 on Thursday. 
Any remaining items can be purchased at an extra cost on Friday.  

 
Sea Celebration - Wednesday 5th September 
This week each class will  be doing final rehearsals ready for our 
‘Sea Celebration,’ next week. Today each class performed their item 
on the stage in preparation for next week.  
I’m extremely excited to see every student take part in their class 

item and I look forward to see all families join us on the day. 
   
Have an awesome week 
Donna Gold 
 
 

Calendar of Events 
Tuesday 28th August   -Kinder Excursion to Woolworths 
Tuesday  28th August      -Playgroup 12pm - 2pm 
Thursday 30th August      -Playgroup 12pm - 2pm 
Friday 31st August      -MDPSSA Athletics Carnival 
Wednesday 5th September -Dareton Public School ‘Sea Celebration’ 
Sunday 9th September - Friday 14th September  - Year 6 Canberra Excursion 
Friday 14th September  -Year 3/4 Sport Day Alcheringa Oval 
 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Here is a collection of our 
‘under the sea’ work that 

we have  
displayed in our classroom. 
We have been very busy 

practising our performance 
for the school showcase.  

All costumes will be     
provided. We hope to see 

you all! 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Students from Perch enjoyed 
walking to the Dareton Library 
last week. They were able to    

listen to one of this years      
special ‘Book Week’ books,   
Mopoke . The students then   

created some wonderful        
collages inspired by the story. 

Have a Lovely Week  and Don’t Forget our ‘School Concert ‘ next week!  
Student costumes have been organised. 

 

Regards Mrs Shaddock and Mrs Mc Glynn. 



 

 

 

Hi everyone and welcome to week 6.  
Firstly I would like to congratulate the children at Dareton Public School for 
the amazing work that they all produced for the Wentworth Show. There was 
such a great standard from everyone and a few winners amongst our        
children…. So a huge congratulations especially to those winners!  
With the Wentworth Show  behind us we look forward to next weeks School 
Show Case. What an effort that the children are putting in to be so creative 
and enjoying themselves at the same time. Fantastic to see.  
Last week we visited the town library, We went to celebrate book week. The 
theme this year was ‘Find Your Treasure”. The children all enjoyed the visit 
and Brenda was very helpful and enjoyed having the children visit. We each 
had an activity to do so when we returned to school the Goannas made their 
own version from a book called “MOPOKE” by Phillip Bunting. This book 
was short listed on the Children's Book of the Year Awards. There were some 
very creative ‘Mopokes’ made by the students.  
Good luck to those students participating in this weeks athletics carnival in 
Mildura. All you need to do to be a ‘winner’ is try YOUR BEST! 
 
We hope you all have an amazing week ahead, Janet Wendy and Goannas.  



 

 

1st Prize  
Wayne  - Sewing Card (7yrs and under)  
Tawayne  - Article from Felt(7yrs and under) 
Maykeisha - Wool Article (9yrs and under) 
Jaden - Article Made from Felt (9yrs and under) 
Kathren - Book Mark or Finger Puppet (9yrs and under) 
Ciera - Hand or Machine Sewn Article (9yrs and under) 
Domanic - Article from Felt (11yrs and under) 
Elsie - Hand or Machine Sewn Article (11yrs and under) 

Best Exhibit 
1st Place - 9years and under -Maykeisha 
 
2nd Place -7years and under -  Tawayne  
 

2nd Place 
Xhaarn - Sewing Card (7yrs and under) 
Urajah - Article from Felt (7yrs and under) 
Zyeria - Wool Article (9yrs and under) 
Shivontae - Wool Article (9yrs and under) 
Alicia - Book Mark or Finger Puppet (9yrs and under) 
Missy - Hand or Machine Sewn Article (9yrs and under) 
Rowena - Article from Fabric or Felt (11yrs and under) 
 

3rdPlace 
Alicia - Wool Article (9yrs and under) 




